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General Information 

Join the Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) for the Ask the Experts: K-12 Spotlight 
webinar on June 22, 2016, from 2 to 3 p.m. EDT. This webinar is designed for designated school 
officials (DSOs) and administrators at kindergarten through grade 12 (K-12) schools, as well as 
for those with an interest in the topics and trends affecting this stakeholder community.  

During the webinar, SEVP subject matter experts will provide tips and best practices for school 
officials, discuss the unique policies affecting K-12 schools, and highlight the resources available 
to K-12 DSOs and administrators on Study in the States and through SEVP field representatives. 

This webinar is free and does not require registration. If you are unable to participate in the live 
webinar, a recording and a copy of the presentation will be available shortly after the event. You 
can access the webinar at https://sevp.adobeconnect.com/Ask-the-Experts. 

Comments 

To comment on this Broadcast Message, please email SEVP@ice.dhs.gov with “Broadcast 
Message 1606-05 Comment” entered in the subject line. 

Disclaimer 

The Broadcast Message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule 
or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not, and may not be relied upon to create 
any right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any 
administrative, civil, or criminal matter. 
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